
  
 
1/17/2020 
 
Digester Lid Removal 
 
In 2013 one of the digester lids at the Waste Water Treatment Plant needed to be 
removed due to a leak which prevented the unit from storing waste appropriately.  In 
December the Digester Lid on the 2nd unit developed a failure.  Due to Theineman 
preparing for our project we asked them to provide a price to remove the digester lid 
such that it may be inspected and a plan formulated for repair.   
 
Attached is the Theineman price for removal.  I would recommend that council approve 
the removal.  
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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